
Tes$mony Opposing Changes to Oregon’s Vote by Mail Law 

We strongly opposed any changes to Oregon’s Vote by Mail law.  Oregon has one of the highest 
voter turnout because we want everyone who is eligible to be able to cast a ballot.  This allows 
people who work long, odd hours to vote, those who are unable to drive can vote and those 
who live far from a polling place.  Just as importantly, this law allows Oregonians to study ballot 
measures and informa$on about candidates thoughDully over a period of days before cas$ng a 
vote. 

A change of law would be a travesty that would empower those who want to limit democracy. 

Sincerely, 

Valerie and Dan Close z 

 


